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The Oklahoma high school wrestling season will end a little later this
year.

The Oklahoma Secondary School Activities Association approved
Wednesday an extended season that will include two-week breaks
between regionals and the state tournaments and the state
tournaments and dual state meets.

The three events typically take place during consecutive weeks. The
schedule change will give athletes who may have been exposed to the
coronavirus more time between the events.

OSSAA wrestling chairman Todd Goolsby presented the plan to the
OSSAA board during Wednesday’s meeting before it was approved.

The wrestling season usually ends around March 1. 

Here is this year’s schedule:

Regionals

Girls: Feb. 8

Boys: Feb. 12-13

State tournaments

At State Fair Arena in Oklahoma City

Girls: Feb. 25
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Boys: Feb. 26-27

Dual state

At Stride Bank Center in Enid

March 12-13
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Nick Sardis

Nick Sardis joined The Oklahoman in 2017, and he covers high school
sports. Born and raised in Norman, he played baseball at Norman North
High School and is a student at the University of Oklahoma. Read more
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